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Abstract

Minutes of the IEEE 802.11s teleconference meeting at 2011-06-09.

Minutes of the IEEE 802.11s teleconference meeting at 2011-06-09T16:00+02:00 (10:00 ET)

Attendees present:

· Dee Denteneer (Philips)

· Michael Bahr (Siemens)

· Guido R. Hiertz (Philips)
The great Chairman calls the meeting to order at 2011-06-09T16:07+02:00. The Chairman introduces the vice chairman Guido R. Hiertz. The vice chairman will take minutes. The Chairman reminds everyone to announce affiliation before speaking for the first time. Chairman calls for potential essential patents. No one responds to the call (2011-05-19T16:08+02:00) and no claims are brought forward.

The Chairman reviews the agenda. The agenda is accepted unanoumously. IEEE 802.11s received only one comment during the sponsor ballot. The comment stated that the draft meets all editorial requirements. The draft can be forwarded to the professional editor, therefore. As a task group 802.11s has to receive unconditional approval to forward the draft to the EC. The 802.11s TG we will be working on this.
The remaining no voters are Jon Rosdahl, Knut Odman, Mathilde Benveniste, and David Hunter. The 802.11s TG needs to make a list of comments that are considered to not being satisfied. This list contains only one comment for Jon, Knut, and Mathilde.

Knut comment concerns WDS. David Hunter has several disapprove comments. The Chairman will contact David and ask him to compile a list of his comments that he consideres to be unsatisfied. The report for unconditional approval needs to list theses comments. This is mandated by the process. This will not cause any problem.
The IEEE 802.11s TG needs to apply for unconditional approval in San Francisco. Bruce Kramer needs to announce this during the EC meeting that follows the closing plenary in San Francisco.
The TG discusses about the term WDS. The TG believes that this term is deprecated. Knut Odman’s comment relates to the term WDS. The current draft describes the usage of the From/To DS bits and therefore relates to what was formerly known as WDS. The TG believes that the terminology has changed but the content and functionality remains.
The 802.11s TG learned from Javier Cardona (cozybit) that the implementation of the 802.11s protocol into the Linux kernel revealed a collision with Wi-Fi Alliance’s Peer to Peer (P2P) protocol. Both, 802.11s and P2P set the IBSS and ESS bits to zero in management frames. Accordingly, the presence of certain information elmentes needs to be performed to distinguish 802.11s from P2P frames. This is inevitable. 
In a historic moment, the great Chairman announces that all remaining teleconferences will be canceled. Following, he adjournes the last teleconference of IEEE 802.11s TG at 2011-06-09T16:27+02:00.
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